
 

 NOTICE 
 Request for Statement of Qualifications 

 Engineering Services 
 

 

 

 
The City of Richmond, Texas has a contract awarded from the Fort Bend Community 

Development Block Grant Program.  We are seeking to contract with a State Registered 

engineering firm for our project to complete the necessary engineering work.  For additional 

information and for the submission of your Statement of Qualifications contact Howard Christian, 

Director of Public Works, 600 Morton Street, Richmond, Texas 77469.   

 

Statement of Qualifications must be received at the above stated office by 10:00 a.m., 

Friday, April 28, 2017 to be considered.  Statement of Qualifications will be opened in the office 

of the Director of Public Works at the City Hall Annex, 600 Morton Street, Richmond, Texas.  

Statement of Qualifications will be awarded at 4:30 p.m. at the May City Commission Meeting. 

 

The City of Richmond reserves the right to negotiate with any and all consultants or firms 

submitting Statement of Qualifications, per the Texas Professional Services Procurement Act and 

the Uniform Grant and Contact Management Standards Act of 1981.   

 

The City is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

***  PLEASE RUN THIS LEGAL ON April 5 and April 12, 2017  *** 
 


